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February 2023 Newsletter      
The snowdrops are here and the daffodils are 

on their way, it is so lovely to see those signs of 

spring emerging. Please look out for our growing 

flowers on your way into school and try and 

encourage our children to go around the grassed 

areas to ensure these flowers grow and 

flourish. I am continuing to hold drop ins if you 

need me and I look forward to seeing you all at 

parents evening next week. 
   

Mrs G Pepper 

 
 

Staffing 
We said farewell to Mrs Rooks at the 
end of January. Mrs Rooks had been 
with us for 24 years and in that time 
has taught many, many children 
including some of you! She will now 
be able to spend much more time 
with her family and we wish her well 
and thank her for all the many years 
spent here. 

 
Can you help? 

EYFS are in need of a set of all weather puddle 

suits so the children can access the outside area 

in all weathers. Is there any local company or 

organisation out there who would be willing to 

sponsor them? Please contact the school office or 

Miss Russell if you would like more details. 

 

 
Why not subscribe 
to our website and 
be notified each 
time information is 

added to the website, including the newsletter: 
https://patrington.ebor.academy/subscribe/ 
 

 

 

The Parent Hub app is FREE to download and 

use and you receive the messages directly 

rather than having to go through your emails. 

Parent Hub is a FREE app that helps keep you 

up to date with what’s going on at school. 

You’ll receive messages, pictures, documents 

and newsletters, all in one handy place. 

1. Download the Parent Hub app from your 

app store (iPhone or Android). 

2. Create yourself an account. 

3. Choose “Join a School” and just tap “Join a 

School ” in the app and enter the handle 

‘PatPriAcad’ 

Visit www.parenthub.co.uk to find out more 

 
 

 
Have you booked your appointment for 
Parent’s Evening?  
If not just go to 
https://patrington.schoolcloud.co.uk/ to book 
with your child’s class teacher. 
 

https://patrington.ebor.academy/subscribe/
https://patrington.schoolcloud.co.uk/
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A reminder that school gates open at 8.40am with 

doors opening at 8.45am. Anyone arriving after 

8.55am will need to come to the main office to be 

signed in late. 

 

Missed Minutes = Missed Learning 
 

The national expectation for school attendance is 

97%.   

During January ours stood at 95% 

FS2 88% 

Y1 95% 

Y2 98% 

Y3 96% 

Y4 96% 

Y5 96% 

Y6 94% 

 
 
 
Nearly new uniform 
We have a selection 
of nearly new uniform 
in the school office 
for £1 per item. 
Please just call in to 
take a look. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Fri 24th Feb  2.30pm Celebration Assembly 
Mon 27th Feb  Parent Evenings 
Tues 27th Feb  Parent Evenings 
Wed 1st Mar  Parent Evenings 
Fri 3rd Mar  World Book Day celebrations 
Mon 6th Mar  Nursery Parent Evening 
Tues 7th Mar  Nursery Parent Evening 
Fri 17th Mar  School Closed for staff training 
 

 


